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July 13, 2011

To the AASHE STARS Committee,

I would like to endorse and affirm the accuracy of Green Mountain College’s request for recognition and awarding of points for our innovations in transforming not only the campus food system and curriculum but also for our significant efforts in supporting the efforts to build the resiliency of our regional food system.  

Over the past three years, the GMC Farm & Food Project has received $400,000 in grants to further its efforts in researching critical questions related to food access, food security, and energy use in agriculture.  The resulting combination of community collaboration, student research and service opportunities, and infrastructural enhancements has garnered national attention for the entire college.  Additionally, the development of the new Sustainable Agriculture and Food Production Major and the creation of a new Masters in Sustainable Food Systems have both contributed to and benefited from the hands on experiences provided through these research projects, the college’s Cerridwen Farm, and the college’s broad regional reach in this arena.

We thank you for considering the college’s request for the awarding of these much-deserved innovation points, and we are grateful to AASHE for your work in building out and supporting innovation through projects like those described in our written request.

Sincerely,
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Philip Ackerman-Leist





Director of the GMC Farm & Food Project





Associate Professor of Environmental Studies

